
TPL 0082 NLT Notice WBR 

 

THE TRANSPORT FOR GREATER MANCHESTER (LIGHT RAPID TRANSIT SYSTEM) 
(TRAFFORD PARK EXTENSION) ORDER 2016 

   
BOROUGH OF TRAFFORD (WARREN BRUCE ROAD, TRAFFORD PARK) 

(TEMPORARY PROHIBITION OF LEFT TURN) ORDER 2018 – TPL Ref 0082 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to the provisions of Article 42 of The Transport for 
Greater Manchester (Light Rapid Transit System) (Trafford Park Extension) Order 2016, 
Transport for Greater Manchester (TfGM) intends to make a Temporary Traffic Regulation 
Order, the effect of which will be to prevent the left turn from Warren Bruce Road into 
Wharfside Way. 
 
The reason for the order is to facilitate highway improvement works across the left turn 
approach lane in connection with the Metrolink extension works, which will prohibit vehicles 
using this lane and hence prohibit the left turn from Warren Bruce Road into Wharfside Way. 
 
The alternative route for traffic will be around Village Circle roundabout and into Wharfside 
Way. 
 
The order will come into force on 21st August 2018 and will remain in force for approximately 8 
weeks or until the safe completion of the works, but in any event will not exceed 18 months. 
 
 
 
Dated:  14th day of August 2018 
 
 

Transport for Greater Manchester 
2 Piccadilly Place, 
Manchester 
M1 3BG 
 
 

  
 


